
 

 

 

 

 
School Uniform -  

Please remember that our 

uniform policy expects all chil-

dren to wear all black foot-

wear.  All black trainers are fine 

but no large coloured patterns/

logos, coloured soles or col-

oured laces. If children are 

bringing different trainers for 

the Daily Boost, this is fine, but 

children must wear their black 

footwear in class. We continue 

to have a large stock of plim-

solls for children to change into 

if they have not brought appro-

priate footwear.   

Trainers for PE do not need to 

be black 

No jewellery  

On PE days, pupils should bring 

their PE kits to school with 

them so they can get changed 

before the lesson. 

Dinner Money 

The cost of dinners is £10.00 

per week. 

Dinners can be ordered and 

paid for  through  

My Child at School App 

http://

www.mychildatschool.com/ 

 GDPR 

Emergency contacts for chil-

dren 

‘If you provide emergency con-

tact details, please ensure you 

have checked with the contact 

that they are happy for you to 

share these details with us’ 

NO SMOKING SIGNS 

Due to the health and 

safety of the children 

could we remind par-

ents/carers not to 

smoke outside the 

school perimeter  

Thank you 
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A note from the Principal 

Hello, 

 

Well, what a fantastic last week of the school year; a wonderful perfor-
mance of The Lion King from Y6, a whole school carnival with a fantastic 
number of families joining us, a Strawberry Tea to say thank you to 
those who support us from the wider Knighton Mead com-
munity and a fond farewell to Y6s today. 

 

I want to also thank our newly created Friends of Knighton 
group for their work this year. Their impact has been really 
positive and we hope even more of you 
will be involved moving forward. 

 

It’s hard to believe that this is my last 
newsletter to you. I can’t even begin to try 
and articulate the happiness Knighton 
Mead has provided me in the last 4 and a 
half years. We have been through some 
strange times together but I would not 
have wanted to be anywhere else through-
out it all. The Knighton children are truly 
special and do their families proud every 
day. The staff are also one of a kind and I 
can honestly say that they put your 
children at the heart of all that they 
do. 

 

The future of Knighton Mead is very 
bright and it will continue to flour-
ish under Miss Smith’s leadership. 

 

Have a won-
derful sum-
mer and 
look after 
yourselves 
and each 
other. 

 

Miss Slinger 
 

Twitter 

Search: KnightonTMET https://twitter.com/knightontmet 

Please make sure that you follow us on Twitter to keep up to date with news and 
events but also see what your children are up to whilst in school! 
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It's empathy. 

 

Date:  14/7/23   Issue: 38               Principal: Miss J Slinger 

Upcoming Dates 

 

Mon 28th Au-

gust—BANK HOLI-

DAY 

Tuesday 29th August—school 

opens to children for the new 

year 

Friday 13th October—end of 

the first half term  

Mon 16th Oct—Fri 20th 

Oct—HALF TERM 

 

 

 

Attendance  

 

  

Hi pupils of Knighton Mead, 

 

PCSOs Spencer & Sam would like to wish you 
all a very happy Summer after a busy year at 
school, we hope you all have lots of fun and 
enjoy your time off.  

During the Summer please keep in mind 
some of  the things we have talked to you 
about this year, particularly being safe and 
making the right decisions when out with 
your friends, being considerate of others and 
looking after yourself. Please also remember 
to be safe online when gaming and not shar-
ing your passwords or personal information 
with people that you do not know.  

To the year 6 students that will be leaving 
Knighton Mead and going on the their next 
adventures we would like to wish you the 
best of  to everyone else we look forward to 
seeing you at the start of the next school 
year. 

 

See you all soon Spencer & Sam. 
Congratulations to all pupils and families as we have 

had a great year of attendance. We end the year on 

94.7% an improvement from last year. Thank you for 

all your hard work and I look forward to working with 

you all next academic year to reduce the amount of 

late children and to improve our attendance  even 

further. Happy holidays! 

Best wishes, Mrs Edwards  

A message from our PCSOs 

Class % Attendance 

Macaulay 92.6% 

Lansdowne 95.6% 

Richmond 92.3% 

Hughenden 91% 

Lothair 94% 

Sheridan 94% 

Cavendish 91.7% 

Whole School Attend-

ance  

 

93% 

 


